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Shelfanger flood risk management drop-in 
event 

 
 
 
 
 
The Environment Agency, alongside Norfolk 
County Council and Natural England are holding a 
drop-in session to talk through various flood risk 
management topics in and around the village.  
 
 
 
Areas for discussion: 

1. The flood risk management investigation’s work on the December 2020 
flooding, potential options and your ideas 

2. Your experiences with flooding  
3. Natural Flood Management  
4. How we manage the watercourse and structures 
5. Your responsibilities for managing watercourses and how you can help. 

 
 
 
This is an opportunity to discuss these issues with us and give your feedback. 
 
 

Please drop by. The event will be running  
From 5:30pm until 7.00pm  

Thursday 23 November 2023  
Shelfanger Village Hall 

  
 


